Northern Province Women’s Report 2023

Greetings from the Provincial Women’s Board.

Since the last synod we have been meeting twice a year. Once in the spring and once in the fall, followed by an Inter Provincial meeting with the Women’s Provincial Board from the South in the fall. This

Our main purpose is to reach out and support the women within our Churches.
One way we did this is through the Study and mission books, written by Moravain’s within our churches. These Study books go back as far as 1959 and continue today.
The Study books are read by 2 Bishops before going to print and IBOC has been our editor and cover design (Thank you Mike and Team.)
Moravian Women also support many mission projects.

We have helped within our Homeland: open door, camp-funds, Hurricane relief, community needs, and so much more. We also support World Outreach: Haiti, Peru,
Ahaus, Unity Women’s desk and more.  Thank you to all who have helped support these and other needs.  
We have a Moravian Women’s Conference held every 4 yrs. Alternating from the North and South being in charge. With members from both being on the committee. The next Conference will be held in June 19-25, 2025, Location TBD.

Northren Province Moravain Women is divided by three regions. Eastern region, Western Region and MidStates.
Moravian Women Northern Province has had some changes over the last several years. 
With many of the ladies being around 60+ years they are helping in their congregation and communities but find it difficult to attend rallies and retreats. This also has to do with the with locations of many of our churches and travel. With this being said, the Midstate’s region has decided to disband as of Dec 2020.  They will combine with the Eastern and Western Regions depending on their location.

Our next few meetings will be deciding how to think outside the box to reach ALL Moravian Women and their needs in today’s world.

We would like to thank the Northern Province Board for the money we received to help us throughout the year. We do not have many resources other than the sale of the books and a few items we sell at our conferences to help with expenses.
We have challenges, but above all we have God in our leadership.
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